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Portfolios: Environment and Recycling  
 
Ward(s) affected: All 
 
 

Purpose of the Report 
To provide the Committee with the opportunity to review and scrutinise the introduction of the new recycling 
service and the subscribed garden waste collection service.   

 

Recommendation 
 
That the Committee considers whether it wishes to raise any queries or issues with Cabinet.  

Reasons 
 
To enable the Committee to undertake its remit of scrutinising recycling and waste management.   

 

 
1. Report 

 
1.1 The attached report was submitted to Cabinet on 9th September 2020 and is submitted to 

the Committee in its role of undertaking scrutiny of recycling and waste management.  
 
2. Appendix 

 
2.1 Report to Cabinet 9th September 2020.  

  
 

  
  
  

 
 

  
  

 
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  



  
 

  

  
 

  
  

 
  

 
  
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 


